
 

 

 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Deborah Perret 
Sent: 04 November 2017 11:02 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Brixham Neighbourhood Plan 

Hello 
I would like to register my concern again at the Outline Planning Approval granted for further Housing at 
White Rock. 

This is against the recommendations of the Brixham Neighbourhood Plan , on which there has been 
extensive consultation of the local population.  

Kind regards 
Deborah Perret 
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